
 
 

 WD-2811 – Water Main Replacement on Temple and Saturn Streets –
Starting – Monday, April 4, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 

 What: 
 

M2, the Contractor working for the SFPUC will be moving to Temple Street to excavate 
and install a new water line. Work will begin at 17th Street and continue toward 
Saturn Street, then along Saturn Street to the end of the cul-de-sac.  
 
When:  This work will begin April 4, 2022 and continue through April 22, 2022.  

We will need to return at a later date to connect the new pipeline to individual 
residences. Advanced notice will be given.  

Work   Hours: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
 
During the work on Temple Street, the street will be closed to vehicular traffic. 
When the work moves to the Saturn Street cul-de-sac if you will need to enter or 
leave your garage during work hours, please plan ahead to park your vehicle 
elsewhere or contact workers directly. There will be a delay if equipment needs 
to be moved.  
 
The above dates may change due to weather or other conditions beyond the 
contractor’s control. We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding as we work 
to upgrade your water system. 
 

 
 
CONTACT INFO 
Steve Kech 
SFPUC Communications 
415-308-7756 
skech@sfwater.org 
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